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For more than 18 years, Rose Callow has been a loyal and valued employee of the Trumbull County
Board of Developmental Disabilities (TCBDD). She is currently the major unusual incident (MUI) data
coordinator for the board.

While working in the MUI department can be difficult and stressful, she also finds it very rewarding to
have the opportunity to make life better for someone else every day. Rose does her best to maintain
a positive attitude and outlook and is always there to support the investigative agents as much as
she possibly can. Whether it be filing, typing reports, following up with agencies or being emotionally
supportive, Rose tries her best to help reduce the stress and strain that agents or the director may be
under.

Even though 2020 has been a challenging year for everyone, Rose has found the silver lining. She has
been able to rediscover hobbies that she previously put aside. She's been spending her time reading,
watching classic movies, crocheting, wreath-making, doing DIY projects around the house and spoiling
her dog, Legend!

She has also made sure to keep in contact with friends and family, especially her son and three
grandchildren whom she Facetimes multiple times per week. To Rose, "keeping in touch with family and
friends is a blessing during this time”

For more information, please visit fairhavenpgm.com/services/investigative-services




